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Potable and Construction Water Supply to our Proposed Allepad PV Plants – ERF 5315 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Our previous discussions with DKM have reference. 
 
We are in the process of developing four 100MW PV projects on a portion of the farm Allepad 
(ERF 5315), for future bidding in the  Department of Energy’s Renewable Independent Power 
Producer Procurement Program (IPPPP).   
 
If successful we will require raw water of approximately 500 to 800 cubes for construction 
purposes and up to 2000 cubes for dust suppression over a period of 10 to 18 months per 
project.  This we would like to source from your closest nominated bulk raw water supply 
point and transport to site. 
 
During operation of the facility over an anticipated 20 year lifespan, we would like to procure 
potable water of an estimated 1500 to 2000 cubes annually from the existing municipal supply 
on ERF 5315 (understood to be a 75mm pipe at 5 Bar), per project.  
 
Could you kindly confirm that the required capacity is available and please indicate the 
process required going forward in securing such. 
 
 
Thank you in advance. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dr. Louis van Heerden 
Director 



 
ILEnergy Development (Pty) Ltd 

2016/330364/07 
Cape Town 

information@ilenergysa.com 

 
Office of the Municipal Manager 
Attention: Mr Abraham Snyders 
Director: Electro-Mechanical Services 
Dawid Kruiper Municipality 
Upington 
8801 
 
manager@dkm.gov.za         20 February 2019 
 
 
Construction Power Supply to our Proposed Allepad PV Plants – ERF 5315 
 
Dear Mr Snyders, 
 
Our previous discussions with DKM have reference. 
 
We are in the process of developing four 100MW PV projects on a portion of the farm Allepad 
(ERF 5315), for future bidding in the  Department of Energy’s Renewable Independent Power 
Producer Procurement Program (IPPPP).   
 
If successful we will require a small three phase construction supply of roughly 25kVA to feed 
the temporary construction camps and construction activities of the projects. 
 
You currently have an existing 11kV supply feeding the Allepad farm homestead and Monate 
Lodge on ERF 5315. 
 
Could you kindly confirm that we will be able to obtain such a connection from you, that you 
have the capacity available and indicate the process required going forward for securing such. 
 
 
Thank you in advance. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dr. Louis van Heerden 
Director 
 


